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 Andrew Day OBJ2016/1559/P 25/04/2016  20:37:13 We live in Flat 51-52 in 139 Haverstock Hill on the 5th Floor of the building.  The proposed design 

will overlook both our living room window and a bedroom window.  The proposed extension on the 

6th floor will reduce light into our living room and the bedroom.  We therefore object to the proposed 

design as it unduly affects our property.  The alterations will also affect the view from our living room 

window and give us a feeling of being overlooked.

Flat 52

139 Haverstock 

Hill

London

NW3 4RX

Page 27 of 41


